Dear students,  
If you are registered with the Disability Resource Center office and would like to utilize accommodations in this course, please reach out to me as soon as possible, so that I can ensure that your accommodations are set up appropriately before your next exam.
Even if you have previously sent me your accommodation letter, please re-send the letter regarding your testing accommodations. 
Please reach out to the Disability Resource Center at 352-392-8565 if you have questions about how a specific accommodation will be facilitated online.  
Thank you, 
Instructor Name 

